2 June - SDGs: What Lessons can be learned from the MDGs?

The International Budget Partnership (IBP) has published a budget brief which explores good
practices and lessons learned from monitoring government budgets and expenditure on the
MDGs. The aim of this brief is to assist with monitoring, reporting, and accountability, in respect
of the SDGs.

Featuring summaries of case studies from 11 countries, the brief presents findings from
research by DFI in collaboration with IBP that draws on DFI’'s Government Spending Watch
(GSW) initiative, which
monitored MDG-related spending across 72 developing countries. The research looked at
budget transparency practices, the relative ease of identifying MDG, budget classification and
presentation for both planned and actual spending.

To support this brief, DFI produced a background paper prepared for IBP which aims to
establish lessons to inform advocacy efforts to promote greater budget transparency and
accountability in the SDGs implementation framework.
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